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Leadership         
Belle Fourche 

 

January 20, 2022     

Time: 12:00 p.m.  

Location: BFDC Conference 

Room – 5th & Grant Plaza, 608 5th 

Ave.                                

 

 

 

 

BFDC Board of 
Directors Meeting 

 

January 26, 2022                      

Time: 7:00 a.m.  

Location: BFDC Conference  

Room – 5th & Grant Plaza, 608 5th 

Ave.  

.  
 

                                    

RESOURCE 
 

Rushmore Region Economic 

Development Alliance 

RushmoreRegion.com 

We hope you enjoy and share this video of 

the amazing resources available in our 6-

county region. Belle Fourche is in two 

different spots in the video.        

     Watch Video HERE 

 

  Membership Is An Investment 
In The Future Growth And 

Development Of                           
Our Community.  

 

Apply & Pay Online: 
bfdcsd.com/memberships/ 

 

https://www.rushmoreregion.com/
https://vimeo.com/606656991
https://bfdcsd.com/memberships/


Newsletter December 30, 2021 
 

Building the Future Together 2 
 

 
The 2021 Festival of Trees held at the Belle Fourche Community Hall raised approximately $45,000. 
Representatives of the 2021 beneficiaries, BF Kids & Cops; BF Ministerial Association; BF Meals on Wheels; BF 
Silver Linings Senior Citizen Center; and the Greater Belle Fourche Foundation met a First Interstate Bank to 
accept the awards on behalf of their organizations. Belle Fourche Beacon Photo 
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A NRCS Civil Engineering Technician in the Belle Fourche 
office, Gary Hendrickson plays an important role in advising the 
district employees on proper tree site locations, proper design, 
and selection of species, and correctly using soil survey books.  
 
Gary assists conservation districts (CD) with pipeline design 
when grants are awarded for livestock water development and 
open ditch to buried pipe conversions.  
 
He takes employees to the fields for hands on instruction when 
laying out new tree sites or traveling to unfamiliar areas. Gary 
strives to ensure producers make a connection with the 
employees of the CD. He assists Butte and Lawrence and 
surrounding CDs. 
 
He will be instrumental in implementing the design portion of the 
RCPP and CIS projects awarded to the Belle Fourche office, all 
the while training a new NRCS Soil Conservation Technician.  
 
In 20191 Gary received an Outstanding Engineering Project Award and has been recognized with over 17 
spot-check/ performance awards. In 41 years of federal service, he designed over 1,000 miles of livestock and 
irrigation pipeline.  
 
A former Belle Fourche mayor Gary played a key role in economic development and was instrumental in 
getting a rail park established to bring industry to the community.  
 
He is an avid outdoorsman and has shared a wealth of knowledge over the years, whether it be guiding or 
advising on planting food plots. He enjoys traveling, takes amazing photos of our South Dakota landscape 
when he is out in the field, is a former EMT and is the office’s resident foodie. Congratulations Gary. 
 
Belle Fourche Beacon | news@bellefourchebeacon.com 
 
 

 

• 767 +/- sq. ft. of 

retail or office 

space  

• 3 – 11x15 

offices  

• Build to suit 

space in the 

west end of the 

building 

 

 

Located in a downtown business plaza, excellent parking, and Highway 85 signage. Shared common 

space lobby and restrooms. Shared scheduled space of oversized conference room with technology in 

place. FREE Wi-Fi throughout the facility. For more information:  605-892-5065 

mailto:news@bellefourchebeacon.com
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